
 

Pearl River School District 
     EVANS PARK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

       40 Marion Place 
 Pearl River, New York 10965-2505 

               ​www.pearlriver.org 
Phone:  845-620- 3950 – Fax: 845-620-7570   

lynchp@pearlriver.org 
 
 
Peggy Lynch 
Principal  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
May 28, 2020 
 
Dear Evans Park Families, 
 
With new plans for the school year to end a bit earlier than expected, we’d like to 
share information about upcoming events to look forward to with your children. 
ELF Virtual Field Days, ​organized by the elementary physical education teachers, 
will take place next Monday through Thursday, June 1st through 4th. Be sure to look 
for daily activities on the PE Teacher Pages.   
 
Online remote classroom celebrations are also in the works, being planned by class 
parents and teachers for Monday, June 15th.  You will hear more about these in the 
coming days.  In addition, our fourth graders will be promoted via a virtual 
ceremony, being developed to closely resemble the program held in our school 
each year.   
 
Though we would, of course, rather be with the students to celebrate the ending of 
a school year and their moving on to the next grade, we are making every effort to 
replicate some end of year events as best we can.   Please plan to participate and 
celebrate the completion of a successful, albeit odd, school year.   
 
Sincerely, 
Peggy Lynch 

http://www.pearlriver.k12.ny.us/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


